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Message from the Hong Kong Quality
Building Assessment Panel Secretariat
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Since the implementation of the Voluntary Building Assessment
Scheme (VBAS) in July 2012, we are pleased that the blossom

and fruits have come out.

In 2015 & 2016, a total of 14 building blocks were successfully
certified under the VBAS and we expect more buildings would

be coming out this year.

Our aim to promote quality building management and building
maintenance begins to earn the recognition of the community
and overseas government offices as well. So far, we have
received over 1,200 enquiries about VBAS and there are a total
of 139 buildings which have already joined / committed to join
the VBAS.

professionals have registered as VBAS Assessors who are

In addition, a pool of around 500 building

ready to provide services in the building assessment.

In the past two years, official delegates from the Mainland China
and other countries, including Singapore and Republic of
Kenya, who had keen interests to know this brand new Scheme,
paid visits to the certified buildings to share our experiences in

the building assessment under the VBAS.

Apart from the above, we are continuing our efforts in enhancing
the Scheme’s details after gaining actual experiences and
keeping abreast of changes in the statutory requirements. In
last year, we have completed a review of the Assessment
Manual and assessment mechanism. In addition to various
refinements to the Manual, a new “VBAS Certificate” has been
introduced. The new measure is to help not to put off those
buildings which have already reached a basic standard in
building management but yet to meet the high standard set for
the “Premium Certificate”. We hope this will also help to
encourage continuous improvement of those buildings for a

higher prestige in obtaining a “Premium Certificate” later on.

Taking this opportunity in the New Year, we wish all building

owners and residents a safe and happy home!
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